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Cahill Joins Pro Bono Program, The Alliance for 
Asian American Justice

Date:  04/16/21

Cahill is proud to join the newly launched, Alliance for Asian American Justice, a nationwide coalition to provide 
“culturally responsive” legal support and advocacy to victims of anti-Asian hate crimes and harassment. The Firm 
unites with more than 45 law firms and 17 general counsel from Fortune 1000 companies, dispatching their pro bono 
programs to provide Asian American communities with legal support in the wake of a surge in reported hate crimes 
against a population organizers say is frequently marginalized in the legal system.

Read more about the pro bono alliance in The American Lawyer.
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